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OMce of the President / Sept emb er 20, 1978

MEMO TO: Members of the Board of Trustees
Mrs. Margaret Blackshere 
Mr. Ivan A. Elliott, Jr.
Mr. Wayne Heberer
Mr. Steve Huels
Mrs. Carol Kimmel
Mr. William Norwood
Mr. Harris Rowe
Mr. A. D, VanMeter, Jr.
Mr. Kevin K. Wright

FROM: Kenneth A. Shaw
SUBJECT: Annual Report on' Administrative Goal Performance

As I noted, the document appraising our performance measured 
against the goals set by myself, the Vice-Presidents, and the 
constituency heads, which was forwarded to you on September 13, 
would be subjected to appropriate review and revision. After 
careful scrutiny, it is my opinion that the attached statement 
properly articulates our assessment.

In forwarding this statement to you, let me reiterate my 
conviction that whatever successes we have been able to point-- 
and a number of them were significant— depended upon the profes­
sional commitment and active cooperation of the entire University 
community at SIU-E. Personally, I feel that I owe a great debt 
of gratitude to this fine group of colleagues. Additionally, I 
would like to express my appreciation to the members of the System 
staff and to the Board of Trustees for the contributions they 
made.

Let me also restate my commitment to continue to pursue the 
larger overall goal that I stated at the time I assumed my pre­
sented responsibilities— to make Southern Illinois University at 
Edwardsville the best University of its kind anywhere. This 
certainly applies to the statement defining our goals for the year 
to come. In assembling them, we have tried to harmonize larger 
aspirations with current realities. The experience of the year 
past convinces me that we will be able to continue to mature as an 
institution according to the high standards we have set.
Attachment
cc: Dr. Warren Brandt w/attachment

Dr. James Brown w/attachment
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